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"It ia not at all clear why Leon 
Perelman should be seeking re-entry to Canada so long 
after the v/ar if all the time he intended to return.
We are aware that his return during the war was 

impossible, but it was not impossible for this man to 

return to Canada at any time within the past two years. 

I doubt very much whether we can recognize his 

retention of Canadian domicile in view of the time that 
has elapsed since return was possible.

”1 think the best way to handle this 

would be to have Mr. Perelman communicate direct with 
our agent at Antwerp, Mr. H. M. Mitton, 9 Quai van 
x)yck.u

Tours very truly,

(sgd) F.C.Blair.

Secretary.
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